
 

 

 
         Date: 21 Nov 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Over the last few days we have noticed an increase in gastrointestinal and flu-like symptoms among 
our students in certain classes. At KJS we have put in place the usual precautionary measures in 
terms of sanitation both of the classrooms and equipment used as well as encouraging children to 
wash hands more regularly. 

However, to maintain a safe and healthy environment for all, we kindly request your cooperation in 
the following measures: 
 
Please check your child's temperature and observe for any symptoms before sending them to school. 
 
Keep your child at home if they display any of the following symptoms (either the night before or the 
morning of school) and ensure they remain home until symptom-free for 48 hours without 
medication: 
 
• Temperature of 37.8 °C or higher 
• Abdominal pain, diarrhea, or vomiting 
• Unexplained rash and/or itching 
• Persistent, congested cough 
• Yellow or green nasal discharge or eye drainage 
 
These symptoms may indicate a contagious condition. Keeping children at home allows them to rest 
and recover fully while preventing the spread of illness within our school community. 
 
When reporting an absence, please provide a detailed list of symptoms and keep us informed of any 
changes or developments. If your child is diagnosed with a communicable disease (e.g., Hand, Foot, 
and Mouth Disease, Scarlet Fever), please notify us immediately to help prevent further spread. 
 
We appreciate your commitment to creating a healthier and safer environment for all our students 
and staff. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 



 

 

Kind Regards, 
Gavin MacGregor 
Principal 

 


